
MOW Update 
November 21, 2012 

 
Hello All, 
 
Sorry this is late, but it has been a busy week. Tuesday night Burt worked on his motorcar roof, it is 
really taking shape! Pat and Gene and Cliff looked at the green forklift to try and figure out why it 
doesn't idle right. The rest of us worked on the tamper. Thursday night Mike and Cliff worked on the 
tamper identifying hydraulic hoses as we need to remove one tamping head so some cracks can be 
welded up. Saturday we needed to tamp some ties on the lead to the transfer table. We took out our 
new tamper and tried it out. It worked great, but it did show us a couple more problems to deal with. 
Tuesday I got the chance to go down to Hood with the weed crew to trim trees. Nature is everywhere 
along the line, Squirrels, red tail hawks, turkeys and more. Tuesday night Pat, Gene and Cliff worked 
on green machine, no luck yet. Heather, Richard and I went and installed a tie as a bumper across 
the end of track for the storage track at Baths where Santa's village will sit.  
 
I want to wish everyone a happy Thanksgiving, MOW will not be around on Thursday, but will be out 
changing ties on Saturday. So if you want to work off some of that dinner, come on out. 
 
See you out on the line, 
Alan and Chris 
 

     
 

     


